
Mountain Amateur Radio Club 
Minutes of the Meeting 

20 April 2016 
 

Our meeting began at 1906, with Mike Stansberry presiding. Following introductions all 
around the room, the minutes of the previous meeting were read. A motion to accept the 
minutes was seconded and passed. 
 
The Treasurer’s report was given by Laird Johnson.  
 
Under Old Business – the equipment inventory is in progress. 
 
Under New Business – a suggestion was made to speak with Century Link about putting 
the phone line at Tranquil Acres on hold. Bill Wallick will call them. 
 
We discussed program suggestions. Mike Stansberry knew of a fellow who could give a 
program on Satellite communication and Radio Astronomy.  We also suggested various 
digital modes, meteor scatter, moon bounce and the National Traffic System. There was a 
suggestion to ask for suggestions on the NX0G reflector. 
 
We then talked about Field Day preparations. The club plans to put up an HF horizontal 
loop at the field day site, for use during field day and beyond. 
 
Our meeting adjourned at 2013 
 
12 members present 
 
Submitted by Bill Wallick, KCØFNV, Secretary 


